
REGISTER TO RECEIVE YOUR CLASSICAL KIDS 
SPAC STUDENT LAWN PASS! 

Dear Parent or Guardian,  

Questions? Contact the SPAC Education Team at education@spac.org

Your student participated in the virtual SPAC Classical Kids program! They 
watched The Philadelphia Orchestra and/or New York City Ballet virtual 
student matinee which now qualifies them to receive a FREE SPAC Student Lawn 
Pass. This pass will grant the student (and an accompanying adult) free lawn 
admission to all ballet and orchestra performances at SPAC until they graduate 
from High School!

Student Lawn Pass registration will close on June 11th, 2021.

All you have to do is register for the pass with your student!  

Please note, your student will have to answer a question about the performance(s) 
they viewed in order to complete the form.

Passes will be mailed directly to schools in the fall for distribution to students.

Click on the SPAC Student Lawn Pass to register! 

https://spaceducation.wufoo.com/forms/spac-student-lawn-pass-registration/

